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From: McKinney, Allison Ann
To: Martensen, Kathy
Cc: McElroy, Rhonda Kay
Subject: Proposal to Revise the PhD in Mechanical Engineering
Date: Thursday, February 2, 2017 1:46:36 PM
Attachments: MechSE PhD Revision 2.2.17.pdf

Dear Kathy,
 
Please see attached for a proposal from the College of Engineering. The proposal was received on
November 22, 2016 and reviewed at the Graduate College Executive Committee meeting on
December 13, 2016. The committee approved the proposal pending a few minor points of
clarification.
 
These of clarifications have been received and we find that this proposal meets the standards of
Graduate Education at Illinois. We now forward for your review.
 
Thank you,
 
 
Allison McKinney
Director
Academic Affairs
Graduate College
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